
       
   

    

          
    

 

         
 

   

 

    
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

 

COMMISSION ON STATE EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS 

September 3, 2024 

The Commission on State Emergency Communications #477 (CSEC) is committed to 
increasing Historically Underutilized Business (HUB) participation and contracting 
opportunities. The Contracting and Purchasing Office (CPO) is responsible for 
compliance with state HUB requirements and implementation of strategies to help the 
agency to meet its HUB goals. During the reporting period (September 1, 2023 - August 31, 
2024) CSEC good faith efforts included participating in a variety of HUB events. 

Below is a summary of our agency’s HUB event participation for this period: 

• May 2024: Dallas Procurement Connection Seminar & Expo 

• July 2024: Health and Human Services (HHS) Department of Family Protective Services 
(DFPS) Virtual HUB Forum 

• Monthly HUB Discussion Working Group (HDWG) meetings 

CSEC is committed to the HUB program and will continue our good faith efforts to increase HUB 
contracting. 

Respectfully, 

Noah Gilliam 
Director of Contracting and Purchasing/HUB Coordinator 
Commission on State Emergency Communications 
noahg@csec.texas.gov 
(512) 979-2013 Work 
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